
 
 
 
 
 
        March 31, 2008 
 
 

Re:    AIS 2008 Photo Contest 
 
 
 
Greetings to all! 
 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the winning photos of the 2007 Contest in the October 2007 bulletin and 
the AIS web site.    Photos of contest winners, runner-ups, and all honorable mentions are all 
exhibited on this website, www.irisphotocontest.org, using a server-based scripting language to 
reduce the extensive time needed to work with numerous photos.  Photos can be selected 
individually, or in a list format for all in one category when one category is selected. 
 
The 2008 Photo Contest will shortly be under way.    Full contest rules will be on a link at the 
AIS website, and are on the Region 14 web site as well.   The April 2008 issue of the AIS 
Bulletin should contain full contest rules.   The  Photo Contest deadline this year is June 30, 
2008.   I am looking forward to another fun year of receiving great photos.   
 
Request: 
If any of you have a recommendation of someone in your Region who would make an excellent 
photo contest judge, please send me their name and information on their background.   I am 
looking for individuals who are photographers (amateurs ok), grow irises themselves, and love 
good photography.       
 
Wishing everyone a beautiful spring! 
 
 
Kitty Loberg 
AIS Photo Contest Chair 
Redwood Valley, Calif. 
707-485-7907 
iris.loberg@comcast.net 
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